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June 20, 2018 
 
                                                           Information Letter no. 17-2018 

 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that during the EFC Ordinary Congress delegates appointed 
cities where the European Championships will be organized in the next two years: 
 

In 2019: 
 

 Junior and Cadet European Championship, Foggia (ITA),  
from 1st to 10th of March, 2019; 

 European Championship U23, Plovdiv (BUL),                                                                     
from 29th of May to 2nd of June, 2019; 

 Senior European Championship, Düsseldorf (GER). 
 

In 2020:  
 

 Junior and Cadet European Championship, Poreč (CRO); 

 European Championship U23, Liberec (CZE); 

 Senior European Championship, Minsk (BLR). 
 
I would like also to refer to the issue of organization the Senior European Championship 
in 2019. Two days before the EFC Congress I have received an information from 
Luxembourg that because of the absence of financial guarantee from the government 
they had been forced to resign to organize the European Senior Championship. 
 
As a result, on the 15th of June the EFC Congress decided that the European Senior 
Championship will take place in Düsseldorf and the precise date will be appointed 
soon. I will inform about this in separated letter. 
 

      Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SLUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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